
WELCOME

A massive welcome to you all. Term 4 is an awesome final term of the year! There is so much 
for our kids to enjoy. As the weather heats up (this will happen at some stage) school hats are 
compulsory. These are available from the school office for $10. 


CLASSING FOR 2023

Our staff are currently finalising classing options for 2023. Once this is 
completed, within the next couple of weeks, it will be made public for our 
parent community. At this stage we shall be seeking feedback and any 
requests that our whānau may have. Please keep in mind that if you are 
wishing your child to be part of Te Manawanui ki te reo Māori there will 
be further information coming out shortly.


THE GREAT LYTTON STREET CHRISTMAS DROP

Christmas is a time of sparkle, of festivities, of fun and whānau. It is our aim 
to bring this same Christmas spirit into our school community to share with 
ALL our kids.   So how, you might ask? Over the last two years we have 
donated in excess of 1800 gifts to kids in our 
community thanks to a range of sponsors.

Our school would like to once again provide a $5 gift 
for each child to be given out in the last week of 
Term 4. Santa Claus will come into school to do the 
honours.   All gifts will be prepared and wrapped by 
our Parents Association of Lytton Street (PALS) group. 
It is our vision to gift to the Lytton Street School 
community as well as the surrounding early 
childhood centres. In the long term it will be our aim 
to ensure every child in Feilding receives a Christmas 
gift.

In order to make this happen we need support from 
the local Feilding community. If you, a local business, 
or anyone you know would be able to provide some 
financial support or sponsorship, this would be much 
a p p r e c i a t e d . P l e a s e e m a i l m e a t 
principal@lyttonstreet.school.nz or ring or text me on 
021 525 410 and our office will contact you shortly.  
Any sponsorship will be acknowledged in our school 
newsletter and on Facebook.

Thank you for your support and consideration. 
Bringing ‘Christmas to the Lytton Street community’ is 
an extremely exciting and proactive initiative in 
order to enhance the lives of all our children.


LABOUR WEEKEND

This weekend is Labour Weekend. Enjoy an awesome 
public holiday. School will open again on Tuesday 
24th October 2024. 

Kia ora kia tahi, kia tahi kia ora

Together, we learn to live and 

live to learn
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CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE - WWW.LYTTONSTREET.SCHOOL.NZ

BOO LIGHT DISCO - 27TH OCTOBER

http://www.lyttonstreet.school.nz
mailto:principal@lyttonstreet.school.nz


TE A O MĀORI AT LSS

Māori Achievement Collaborative Hui-
ā-Tau 2023

This week, Whāea Nicola, Whāea 
Paige, Whāea Jenna, Whāea Sarah & 
Pā Ronald attended the annual MAC 
conference in Auckland. The Māori 
Achievement Collaborative (MAC) is 
a n o n - p r o f i t o r g a n i s a t i o n , a 
professional learning and development pathway by principals for principals focused 
on changing education outcomes for Māori students. They were able to listen to 
esteemed keynote speakers who shared their expertise and experiences in working 
towards raising achievement for tamariki Māori. However, it is well known within education 
that what is good for Māori learners, is good for all learners. Some of the messages 
reaffirmed the highly successful kaupapa or programmes we currently have at LSS including 
the use of Te Pae Tapū to start our learning each day, the move towards normalising te reo 
Māori and our focus on identifying the giftedness in each of our tamariki. While at 
the conference our kaiako were able to share our story, and listen to the narratives 
of many other schools from around the country. We look forward to hearing more 
about some of the learning they have gained from the conference. A huge mihi 
to our Board for supporting our staff to attend and continue to learn to find new 
and innovative ways to support our learners' achievement.  


LIONS’ SPEECH COMPETITION

On Monday evening, our School Speech first and second place getters, Brylee 
and Riley, delivered their speeches at the Lion's Speech Competition. Both 
presented their topics exceptionally well leaving the audience to think about the 
Respect, Responsibilities, and Rights of our Oceans and Animals.   Ka mau te wehi 
Brylee and Riley!  Check out the photos to the right.


FEILDING WHĀNAU SPORTS CLUB RUGBY LEAGUE MUSTER

Feilding Whānau Sports Club Junior Rugby League Muster is coming up on the 5th 
November. Under 6s, Under 8s, Under 10s, Under 11s, and Under 12s from 
1pm-2pm; Under 14s, Under 16s and Under 18s from 2pm-3pm. The muster will be 
held at Victoria Park.


AWARD NOMINATION

C r e t e C r i b b , o u r w o n d e r f u l 
caretaker and rugby coach, was 
n o m i n a t e d f o r C o m m u n i t y 
Manawatu Rugby Coach of the 
Year for 2023. This award is chosen 
from the pool of coaches from the 
Turbos, to the Cyclones and every 
secondary school coach. Crete 
made the final 4 and only missed 
out by 4 votes. On the left and 
below is Luke Rowe (Wellbeing 
Mentor for the Turbos) and on the 
right is Hayden Triggs (Assistant 
Coach, Manawatu Turbos).


CAMP RAUKAWA

A reminder that school camp for 
Year 5/6 is coming up shortly. Camp 
is payable at the school office. The 
cost for camp is $120 per child. 
Please keep in mind this is a heavily 
subsidised activity for all our kids. 
Camp Raukawa is just outside 
Whanganui.

Kia ora kia tahi, kia tahi kia ora - Together, we learn to live and live to learn


